
MINUTES OF THE CASHMERE PLANNING COMMISSION REGULAR PUBLIC MEETING FOR 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 2, 2018 
 

OPENING:  
Commissioner Chairman Rick Shorett opened the Planning Commission meeting at 5:12pm. 
 

ATTENDANCE: 

 Present Not Present 

2018 Cumulative 

Absences 

Commissioners Rick Shorett, Chair  0 

 Christopher Carlson,   1 

 John Torrence, Vice Chair  0 

 Matthew Walgren  0 

 Jared Novak,   1 

 Dick Ryan  0 

  Vacant Position 0 

 

Staff Mark Botello, Planning Director    
 

Public         No public in attendance 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
Planner Botello introduced new Planning Commissioner Matthew Walgreen, Commissioner Walgreen 
briefly introduced himself. 
 
Planner Botello briefly gave the Planning Commissioners and update on what’s going on in town. 

 

REGULAR MEETING: 
 
Planner Botello provided the Planning Commissioners copies of Cashmere’s Comprehensive Plan.  
He stated they the City is required, by Growth Management Act, to update development regulations 
and the City’s Comprehensive Plan. The Comprehensive Plan must be updated prior to the end of 
2018.  It is anticipated to take about 4-5 months to update this Plan. 
 
Planner Botello briefly discussed the various chapters in the Comprehensive Plan.   
 
He wanted the Commissioners to look over the Comprehensive Plan and provide comments at the 
next meeting. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted,         
Mark Botello,     
Director of Planning & Building                      


